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-------- Forwarding messages --------

From: "Xizhao" <xizhao@vip.126.com>

Date: 2022-03-05 09:34:03

To: xizhaowang <xizhao@vip.126.com>

Subject: Fw:Re: Re:Recording of Fuzz-IEEE 2018 tutorial

-------- Forwarding messages --------

From: "Annabel Latham" <A.Latham@mmu.ac.uk>

Date: 2018-07-03 22:51:00

To: "xizhaowang@ieee.org" <xizhao@vip.126.com>

Subject: Re: Re:Recording of Fuzz-IEEE 2018 tutorial

Dear Dr Wang

Many thanks. I hope the tutorial goes well.

Kind regards

Annabel

Dr. Annabel Latham FHEA MIEEE 

Senior Lecturer - School of Computing, Mathematics and Digital Technology

Vice-Chair IEEE Women in Engineering (UK & Ireland)

Chair IEEE Computational Intelligence Society Education Multimedia subcommittee

Manchester Metropolitan University

+44 (0)161 247 1495

John Dalton Room E130

http://www2.docm.mmu.ac.uk/STAFF/A.Latham/ 
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Dear Dr. Latham,

My signed form is attached.

Regards,

Dr. Xizhao Wang (xizhaowang@ieee.org)

===============================
IEEE Fellow, CAAI Fellow
JMLC Editor-in-Chief
Professor, ShenZhen University
Vice Director, Big Data Institute
http://www.hebmlc.org/en
===============================

At 2018-06-25 22:43:24, "Annabel Latham" <A.Latham@mmu.ac.uk> wrote:
- ᵌᡐ୚አ෈ਁ -

Dear Prof Wang
I am Annabel Latham, my warmest greetings to you! As the Chair of the Multimedia subcommittee of
Education, IEEE Computational Intelligence Society (CIS), it is my honour to write to you to ask for your
permission for us to video record your tutorial at Fuzz-IEEE 2018.
 
We have a tradition at the CIS of recording keynote/tutorial talks given at the major IEEE CIS-sponsored
conferences. We would very much like to video-record your talk and then publish it on the IEEE.tv for
educational purposes, please refer to the links below:
http://cis.ieee.org/education.html
https://cis.ieee.org/multimediatutorials.html
 
Please be assured that posting your talk online would not take any rights away from you and you are the
sole copyright owner of your materials.
 
If you agree to give us permission, please review and sign the attached form (Word or PDF), “IEEE
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Computational Intelligence Society Speaker's Permission and Author's Release”, and email the form back
to me (a.latham@mmu.ac.uk) at your earliest convenience. You can put your electronic signature in the
form or you can send to me a scanned copy.
 
Please would you forward this email to other speakers as we will need permission from all of you in
order to record the tutorial.
 
Dr Eduardo Aguiar and Prof Dongbin Zhao will arrange the video recording of your talk at the
conference.
 
Since the conference is approaching quickly, and the tremendous preparation and arrangements for video
recording should be done early, I would greatly appreciate if you would return the form at your early
convenience. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
I look forward to hearing from you soon and hope that your presentation and meeting at WCCI 2018 is a
great success!
 
Best regards,
Annabel Latham
Chair: IEEE CIS Education Multimedia subcommittee
�
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Dr. Annabel Latham FHEA MIEEE MBCS | Senior Lecturer

Vice-Chair IEEE Women in Engineering (UK & Ireland)

School of Computing, Mathematics and Digital Technology | Faculty of Science and Engineering

Manchester Metropolitan University

John Dalton Building Room E130

Tel +44 (0)161 247 1495

http://www2.docm.mmu.ac.uk/STAFF/A.Latham/ 
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